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Welcome New Members

	· Adam Wuttke
	

	· Andrew Rutty
	

	· Jarrod Lynes
	


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Please remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm. Do not hesitate to speak to any of the Committee if you have any questions.

Remember you must do 8 out of the 10 rounds to qualify.

Thank You

To all the members who worked at our Busy Bee on the 6th July, a huge amount was achieved and the track’s looking great.

Busy Bee – Tidy Up
We will be holding another half day Busy Bee on Sunday 24th August, the weekend before our super Series.  It will start at 9.00am and hopefully finish around 1.00pm.  This Busy Bee will be a basic “Track Tidy” so if you can spare an hour or two it will help us to make sure our Track is at its best for the Super Series the following weekend.
Super Series

The Big event for Southside is the City Toyota Southside Super Series, round 6 on Sunday 31st August.  This is an Open race event and all Southside members with Open Licences, including Sprockets, are eligible to enter.  It is a great opportunity for riders of all levels to experience a State Level competition and everyone is encouraged to enter.  Entry forms will be available soon from the Southside and BMXWA website.

For those members new to the sport the Super Series is a round of Events held throughout the State, usually 6 city and 2 country events.  Riders can accumulate points by competing at 6 out of the 8 events to qualify for a Trophy at the end of the year.  It is a great was to introduce riders to the sport and traveling to compete at Country events is always a lot of fun!

We will be needing sponsorship for the event to help cover costs and all members are encouraged to provide at least one sponsor.  Sponsor letters have already been sent out and are to be given to potential Sponsors.  All Sponsors are listed in our program on the day and are given recognition throughout the day from the commentary team.

We will also need help from as many people as possible on the day in the Canteen, Trackside and doing various other duties.  It’s always a lot of fun and a great way of getting to know other members.  A roster is being drawn up and can be seen at the Canteen.

If anyone lives or works North of the River that may be able to assist us by picking up the Peters Ice-Cream van on Saturday 30th and returning it either on the Sunday or Monday morning after the event.  Please speak to one of the Committee Members if you are able to help with this.

Fundraising
We will have Raffles on the day of the super Series so will be looking for donations of practically anything for this.  If you can organize suitable donations please see Kendall or the ladies at the Canteen. 

State Championships

Nomination forms are now available from the BMXWA website, this is the State Championships for 2008, held at Cockburn BMX Club, Malabar Way, Bibra Lake.  The event is on Saturday 4th and Sunday 5th October.  We cannot stress enough that Nominations Close Tuesday 19th August. This is another fantastic event and also a great opportunity for riders to compete against other riders from around the State.  This year should see a particularly large event as Perth have been chosen to Host the 2009 National Championships at Brigadoon Equestrian Centre, Brigadoon.  Why you ask?? To be able to compete at the National Championships you must have competed at your HOME State Championships.

If you would like to enter and are not sure about how to fill in the Nomination Form, please ask the girls at the Canteen.

Flag Marshalls During Practice
Don’t forget – No Marshalls, NO Practice.  Riding on the track without marshalls with the large number of riders we have had lately can be hazardous and all parents have a responsibility to ensure that there are adequate controls before their children venture onto the track.  If no one else is doing it, please pick up a flag and keep and eye out for a while.

Parent Outing

Parents are reminded of our Swan Valley Winery/Brewery tour that will be held on Sunday 21st September.  The organizers will be looking for interested parents/grandparents/friends so if you are one of these, please let Pauline or Kay know.  A flyer will go out shortly with times etc.
	Licenses due to expire:




Brodie Verschuren
4 August 2008

Adam Hansen
30 July 2008
Darren Kirby
5 August 2008

Oliver Hunter
28 July 2008
Paul McCartney
11 August 2008

Nicola Rutty
28 July 2008
Ande Difonzo
11 August 2008

Peter Verschuren
28 July 2008
Pan Difonzo
11 August 2008



Matthew Robins
25 August 2008



Alyssa Shiel
25 August 2008



Mark DeHaas
27 August 2008

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Super Series #5
-
Sunday 3rd August 2008 – Westside, Balcatta
· Super Series #6
-
Sunday 17th August 2008 – Dandalee, Narrogin
· Super Series #7
- 
Sunday 31st August 2008 – Southside,
· State Titles 2008
 - 
NOMINATIONS CLOSE TUESDAY 19TH AUGUST
Forms for all these events will be on the BMXWA website

	 Committee Meeting:


· The next Committee meeting is on Monday 11th August 2008 at Bullcreek Tavern, 7.00pm.
Thank you to our sponsors
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